
May 20} 1966 

Rabbi Joseph Soloveitchik 
16 Hancock Road 
Brookline, Massachusetts 

Dear Rabbi Soloveitchik: 

In addition to the names I proposed as fellows 

for the Institute of Ethics, I would like to 

recommend Rabbi Shubert Spero of Cleveland, 

Ohio. 

Respectfully yours, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 

NL/1le 


